
  BHAVAN’S PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA- QATAR 

BHPS/CIR.NO.56 /2023-24                                                                 Date: 31/01/2024 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Bhavans!! 
 

This is to inform that Class XI students have arranged a farewell program, 
for their Seniors of Class XII on Sunday, 4th February 2024 at 4.30 pm. 
Students of Class XI & XII should reach the school by own transportation 
for the program.  
Class XI students should be in School Uniform. 
 
The program will get over by 8.30 pm and students should be picked up 
by the Parents accordingly. 
 
  With warm Regards 

 

Principal 
 


